
Rumblings Returns...
Again!!!

Yes, it's been a while...

CLICK HERE TO READ
We're glad to bring Rumblings back, for once and for always! This wouldn't be
possible without the talent and time of our Communications Specialist, Jared
Stewart, who joined us in 2019. We're lucky to have him and look forward to
continuing to expand our team in 2020.

You'll find a lot of great reading in this issue of Rumblings, including hiking
guidebook author Craig Romano's "Romano's Ramblings" coverage of Goat
Marsh. You'll also hear from Gina Roberti, our Education Coordination (who also
joined us in 2019), and her love for our impactful youth programming. And as you
might guess, there's a lot happening in 2020 with the 40th anniversary of the
1980 eruptions... expanded events, exciting programs for folks of all ages, and
big plans for our future. I hope you enjoy reading about it all.

Happy Holidays to you and yours.

With love,

Ray Yurkewycz
Executive Director

https://www.ipetitions.com/petition/MSHSLP
https://spark.adobe.com/page/mzv9A5zNRSZVJ/
https://www.mshinstitute.org/about_us/who-we-are/title/jared-stewart-communications-specialist
https://www.mshinstitute.org/about_us/who-we-are/title/gina-roberti-science-education-coordinator
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Other Ways to Get Involved
Volunteer - Explore - Donate
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